2010 MAY 24 AM 10: 36

May 17, 2010

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 330 Fair Lane Placerville, California 95667

Dear Supervisors:

On behalf of the El Dorado Roses, I wish to extend our sincere gratitude and appreciation for issuing your proclamation recognizing the El Dorado Roses, as the official hostess of El Dorado County.

We are proud to represent El Dorado County as it's official hostess at the various County functions, such as the County Fair, Wagon Train, and even the opening of the California State Fair in Sacramento. We most recently strolled the old Lincoln Highway in the ghost town of Clarksville, located in El Dorado Hills. We greeted the visitors and told them the history behind the El Dorado Rose program and how it is unique to El Dorado County. Visitors to our County are always very impressed about this very special program and have mentioned how they would like to see it started in their county.

It is very gratifying to be recognized by our County Supervisors and know that we are appreciated by all of you. Every Rose is truly honored to represent El Dorado County and to continue telling the public about the rich heritage of El Dorado County.

It is our hope that this program will continue to thrive with your help and backing.

Again we thank you for this proclamation.

Sincerely,

arale a. Burnley Carole A. Burnley

El Dorado Rose, Inc. President